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October 31, 2024
Dear St. Augustin Parents,

The Third, Fourth and Fifth grade Christmas program is quickly approaching.  The date of the program is Thursday, December 12th at 6:30 p.m. in the school gymnasium.  Each student needs to be in his/her classroom no earlier than 6:10 p.m.  I ask that if you arrive to school before the classroom teacher has opened the room, that you always keep your child with you and not allow them to roam around the building.  The program will begin with the middle school choir at 6:30 and we will want to be respectful to those students performing. The students are working very hard on this production, and we want to support them in this wonderful journey.

Below is all the information you need to know about the attire for each student in the program.

The following characters need to dress according to the time.  Here are SOME suggestions.

Joseph – long robe, cloth tied around head (brown)

Mary – long robe, veil for head (light blue)

Angel - long white robes, maybe wings, something atop their heads.

Wise Men – long royal looking robes, crowns (bright colors)

Shepherds – long robes, cloth tied around head (cream, light brown, light colors) 
Orphans – long robe of any color
Inn Guests – long robe of any color

Donkey – grey clothes, ears

Cow – black/white, ears

Chicken – white with some feathers (splash of orange)

Sheep – white 

Cat – any color with ears

Don’t forget to have your child practice his/her songs and lines at home.  Thank you so much for your time and effort.  This program would not be possible without the support and help from the wonderful parents here at St. Augustin School.  I know that you will truly enjoy this great performance.

If you have any questions, please send me an email at eschieffer@staugustinschool.org 

Thank you,

Erin Schieffer

Music Director
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